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Dear parent and carers

This week, | have written to parents of Year 11, 12 and 13 to outline the work students and staff are involved in to
gather evidence for Teacher Assessed Grades. So many of our students are working with concentrated dedication
to build the evidence to be recognised in GCSE, AS and A Level grades in the summer. This investment is being
supported by all the staff at Lady Lumley’s, in so many ways. We understand the challenge this is presenting for
all involved, including parents and families. Given that, it was even more fantastic to hear from an anonymous
caller sharing what he had seen whilst shopping in Pickering, during lunch time. This gentleman had spoken to a
group of Lady Lumley’s Sixth Form students who were enjoying the sun and a break and commented how polite
and considerate they were and how good it was to see students enjoying each other’s company. A good reminder
to us all to balance the hard work with looking after our wellbeing as we head into the Bank Holiday weekend.

Miss Foden

Omegle

We have been made aware of a new app called Omegle where students can message and send photos to other
students. Please can we ask parents/ carers to talk to their child about the importance of staying safe online.
Thank you.

ParentPay

We would once again like to encourage all parents and carers to access their child's ParentPay accounts. Please
can you make sure that the email address is up to date along with adding a mobile telephone number if you have
not done so already.

We are using ParentPay as a way of communicating all important updates from school and information through
email and text messages. Your contact details will be stored securely and not given to any third parties. If you do
not have your ParentPay login details, please contact Janet Phillips either by phone: 01751 470043 or by email:
jphillips@ladylumleys.net. Thank you.

Monday 3rd May - Bank Holiday
Tuesday 4th May - Students Return to School

Covid-19 Positive Result
If a student tests positive for Covid-19 please call the emergency number: 07308 305913
Please note the change in hours
Weekdays - 7am - 7.30pm
Weekends - 9am - 7.30pm

Useful Contact Information:
Main School Office: 01751 472846
Attendance: 01751 470005
Sixth form: 01751 470024
Finance Office (ParentPay): 01751 470043
Finance Office (ParentPay) Email: Jphillips@Iladylumleys.net
Admin Email: admin@ladylumleys.net

#WEARELUMLEYS
INZT TOGESREW Student Support Email: support@Iladylumleys.net

Twitter @ladylumleys
Out of Hours Covid-19: 07308 305913
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